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SYNOPSIS A resolution to adopt the Central Arkansas Regional Safety 

Action Plan, as approved by the Metroplan Board of 

Directors and to adopt a Vision Zero Policy, which includes 

reducing traffic deaths and serious injuries by 40% by 2040, 

while working toward the goal of eliminating all traffic 

deaths and serious injuries within the City of Little Rock, 

Arkansas. 

  

FISCAL IMPACT None. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The Metroplan Board of Director has approved a Central 

Arkansas Regional Safety Action Plan, which has been 

developed to help local governments within the Central 

Arkansas Region to apply for Safe Streets for All 

Implementation Grants. 

 

The Safe Streets for All Implementation Grant Application 

requires that local governments pass a resolution adopting 

the Regional Safety Action Plan and a Vision Zero Policy. 

 


